
From: Chuck Onstott <chucko@spanalaska.com> 

Date: February 17, 2014 at 9:57:42 AM AKST 

To: <senator.cathy.giessel@akleg.gov> 

Cc: Aves Thompson <aves@aktrucks.org> 

Subject: SB 127 VEHICLE TRANSACTION AGENTS 

Dear Senator Giessel, 

  

I am in full support of SB 127 allowing DMV Contractors to be fairly compensated for the support work 
they do for DMV services.  The Contract/Partners provide a valuable service to our company in handling 
title, registration, motor vehicle records, lost titles, lost plates and a whole host of other services. Our 
company uses contractors located on E Abbott Rd and the Trucking Association on Minnesota Ave.  Both 
of these vendors provide timely services that state DMV offices can NOT provide. I do understand 
contractors charge a nominal service fee, but that is the only income they receive.  We feel this is a 
matter of fairness to compensate them for work they do…. that would other wise have to be handled by 
the State DMV offices.   

  

For these reason, we support SB 127 

  

Thanks you 

  

Chuck Onsottt 

VP Operations 

Span Alaska Transportation 

2040 E 79
th
  

Anchorage Ak 

(907) 349-3606 
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